
 

 

Monday, March 30th, 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 I am looking forward to welcoming your child back to school starting June 1st. Your child will be 

attending on MONDAYS and TUESDAYS. The school day will run as usual from 7:55am-1:52pm. Mr.Gemmell 

has already emailed information out about the safety precautions being taken at school. If you still have 

concerns or questions, please feel free to contact the school or myself for clarification. Here are some 

important things to be aware of for the upcoming weeks: 

• Assess: Before coming to school in the morning, children must be assessed daily for symptoms of 

illness. Children that are displaying any symptoms will need to stay home from school. If children 

appear ill at school, they will go to the medical room and parents will be phoned to pick them up. 

• Hand Washing: We will be washing our hands a lot! Students will be required to wash their hands 

before entering the classroom, eating times and before they go outside. If students have their own 

little bottle of hand sanitizer, they are able to bring it to school. This needs to stay in their backpack 

during the day.   

• Water bottle: The water fountains are not available, but the water bottle filler station will be 

accessible. Please make sure your child’s name is on the bottle.  

• Extra Utensils: The kitchen will not be able to provide utensils so please pack accordingly.  

• Clothing: Please have your child dress for the weather every day as we will be learning outside for the 

majority of the day. If it is rainy, please make sure your child wears boots, has a rain jacket and rain 

pants. No student items will be staying at the school, so all of their gear will have to come back and 

forth every day they are here. If your child wears boots in the morning, please have them bring some 

clean shoes to change into.  

• School Supplies: We will be supplying all the supplies your child needs for the month of June. The only 

item we require them to bring is pencil crayons and/or markers. Please have your child leave all other 

items at home, including their agenda book.  

 

I can’t wait to see your child on Monday morning! Please have them enter our normal classroom door when 

they arrive at school. Stay healthy and happy… 

Mrs. Tara Lyon 😊  

(604) 858-6266 
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